
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

St Anthony’s 

 

After School Club 

To book your child into Clwb Hapus, please phone the school office  

01244 680480 

 

Welcome Back 

We trust you all enjoyed the half term break.  It has been lovely to hear the children 

telling us stories about what they have been up to, various places they have been and 

friends and family they have visited. 

Staff Changes 

We are sad to see Jo leave Clwb Hapus, however, the children 

will still see her in school as she continues her role as a 

Teaching Assistant in the classroom and other roles.  We are 

pleased to welcome Esther to the team, who will work alongside 

Angi in planning a wide variety of crafts, activities and games to 

keep your children happy, safe and entertained. 

Pets as Therapy 

Clwb Hapus recently had a visit from Hector, our school 

rabbit.  Interaction with pets is believed to have a 

positive impact on children’s wellbeing, improving 

concerntration levels, promoting positive behaviour, 

social interactions and boosting self confience.  The 

children each enjoyed a cuddle with Hector. 

Planetree Adventure 

Plantree Adventure will begin this Tuesday 15th March, for 

children in Mrs Gibbons, Mr Davies and Mrs Drew’s classes.  The 

programme will run for 10 weeks and the first session will consist 

of an introduction to team building and survival skills.  The cost is 

the same as Clwb Hapus, £6 per child or £5 for siblings.  This cost 

is not in addition to Clwb Hapus – it is part of our offer.  Normal 

club activities will run as well and a child can choose whether or 

not to join in.  For more information, please contact Mr Morgan. 


